
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Provider,  
 
Providers were unable to pay the application fee due to a system issue. The issue was 
resolved on August 5, 2024. 
 
Providers may now pay the application fee and submit their enrollment application. We 
apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing  

  

 


